






Via Electronic and United States Mail

August 21, 2013

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc., Docket UE-130617 

Dear Mr. King:  
Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and eight copies of the Revised Testimony of Juliana Williams.  Distribution has been made to all other parties of record.  The only revisions were made to page 41.  This page does not contain confidential information.  

The enclosures are not to be construed as testimony or evidence until such time as they are received into the record.  Accordingly, we reserve the right to make revisions or additions to them as may become necessary prior to the time that this witness presents his testimony. 
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Sincerely,


DONALD T. TROTTER 
Assistant Attorney General 

DTT:klg 
Enclosures 
cc:  Parties
